
Planning / Building / Code Compliance / Environmental / Collaborative Planning Team (CPT) 
Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) / Local Transportation Commission (LTC) / Regional Planning Advisory Committees (RPACs) 

 

 
ANTELOPE VALLEY 

Regional Planning Advisory Committee 
                  PO Box 347                                                               
       Mammoth Lakes, CA  93546 
760- 924-1800 phone, 924-1801 fax 
         commdev@mono.ca.gov 

                                                                                                             PO Box 8 
                                                                                                    Bridgeport, CA  93517 

        760-932-5420 phone, 932-5431 fax 
                                                                                                  www.monocounty.ca.gov 

 
AGENDA 

June 1, 2023 – 6:30 p.m.  
Antelope Valley Community Center 

442 Mule Deer Road, Walker, California 

1. Call to Order 

2. Pledge of allegiance 

3. Remembrance of Arden Gerbig and moment of silence in his honor 

4. Public comment (for items not on agenda) 

5. Action Items 

A. Approve minutes of May 4, 2023  

B. Recommend the Mono County Board of Supervisors direct staff to mail the West Walker River Parkway 

Plan to Antelope Valley residents prior to adoption into the Regional Transportation Plan (RTP) (RPAC) 

C. Recommend to the Mono County Board of Supervisors that Mountain Gate Park be renamed in honor of 

Arden Gerbig (Bruce Woodworth) 

6. Informational/Discussion items 

A. Update on County roads (Public Works) 

B. Monthly reports 

i. RPAC member reports/comments 

ii. MWTC update (Doug Power)  

iii. USFS update  

iv. Supervisor’s Report (John Peters)  

v. Planning update & meeting logistics (Staff)  

7. Future agenda items 

A. Review/modify General Plan Land Use Element Chapter 11 – Utilities  on hold 

8. Next RPAC meeting: July 6, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. 

9.    Adjourn in memory of Arden Gerbig 

 

 

Staff Planner: Wendy Sugimura 760-924-1814, wsugimura@mono.ca.gov   
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